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Garfield Scholars' Academy applied to establish an open-enrollment charter school beginning in 
the 2024-2025 academic year.  The charter will follow a traditional educational model.  The 
applicant was asked to provide additional information. Additional information was provided to 
the CAP.  

The application was unanimously approved by the Charter Authorizing Panel.


